
Come to our New


FABULOUS 

AFTER SCHOOL LEGO CLUB EVERY THURSDAY                                              

3.15-16.15PM (STARTING 5 WEEKS FROM 28TH APRIL)


THE CLUB IS OPEN TO ALL CHILDREN IN RECEPTION- YEAR 4                  

(Online bookings open Thursday 31st March)


All clubs can take part in our exciting national inter school building competition each 
week.


for more information please visit our website

 www.kidswithbricks.com


http://www.kidswithbricks.com

